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Jay Scott Emler, Chair Corporation Commission
Shari Feist Albrecht, Commissioner
Pat Apple, Commissioner

January 06, 2017

Mike Stevenson

Osborn Heirs Company, LTD

PO BOX 17968

SAN ANTONIO TX 78217-0968

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Re: API No. 15-093-21550-00-00
Well Name: WIATT-SWANK 1B EXT  4/23
W2SWNE, 27-248-38W
KEARNY County, Kansas

Operator:

Sam Brownback, Governor

License No. 5249

Commission records indicate that the OCTOBER 30, 1996 Intent to Drill on the above-referenced well has
expired. Staff has not received a spud call or a Well Completion Report ("ACO-1") for this well.

Please indicate below whether the well was drilled, by check-marking one of the two boxes below.

This well WAS drilled: /€ [ ndir ASSemertr DL vordoemd

This well WAS NOT drilled:

Please sign and date this letter, and return it to the Commission at the address listed at the top of this page.

Signature: MMAM
/@)
Date: —:Semmr\-i A, 20vF

Pursuant to K.A.R. 82-3-128, failure to verify requested information shall be punishable by a $100 penalty.

Failure to complete and return this letter

by JANUARY 20, 2017

shall be punishable by a $100 per-well administrative penalty.

Please contact me at (316) 337-6200 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

KAREN J, RITTER
Production Department

JAN 1.2 2017
RECEIVED
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OSBORN HEIRS COMPANY
OIL AND GAS EXPLORATION AND PRODUCTION

P.0. BOX 17968
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78217-0968
(210) B26-0700

January 9, 2017

Karen J. Ritter

Production Department
Conservation Division

Kansas Corporation Commission
266 N. Main St., Ste. 220
Wichita, KS 67202-1513

Re:  Wiatt-Swank 1B
Section 33-T24S5-R38W
APl No. 15-093-21624
Hugoton Field
Kearny County, Kansas

Mrs. Ritter,

Please be notified that the Wiatt-Swank 1B was drilled, but under a different API
number than one listed in the Request for Information. Well may be under two different API
numbers because there were multiple Notices of Intention to Drill filed for the well.

The first and second notices were approved October 30, 1996 and April 23, 1997,
respectively, with APl number 15-093-21550. The third notice was approved June 30, 1998 with
APl number 15-093-21624. The spud date for the well was August 20, 1998. The Well
Completion Report was filed using the APl number from the third notice, 15-093-21624.

Please find attached copies of the Notices of Intention to Drill as well as the Well
Compietion Report. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With Best Regards,

Maica ) Lol

Monica Roel Gamez

H\TA Engineer
KCG WIC (210) 826-0700 ext.245

_IAN 1‘2 ?_017 monicar@osbornheirs.com
RECEIVED



